

Tuesday 1st March 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Ref: Science Week 14th - 18th March

Science Week is coming and this year it will focus on the theme of 'Growth'. During the week we will be looking closely at the different areas of Science, learning about real life Scientists and the impact of their work as well as becoming scientists ourselves and carrying out investigations.

On <u>Monday 14th March</u> we would like children to come to school dressed as a Scientist as part of our possibilities driver and thinking about the careers in science that are available to us.

Which careers in Science interest you?









Yours sincerely,

Ms. B Aina Science Lead

BJS FEDERATION OF SCHOOLS

Bonneville, Jessop & Stockwell Primary Schools

Stockwell Primary School Stockwell Road London SW9 9TG

Tel: 02072747687

Email: clericalofficer2@stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk

Web: Stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk

Executive Headteacher
Andrea Parker, BA (Hons), NPQH
Acting Head of School
Zenia McIntosh, BA (Hons) QTS

